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Happy Valentine's Day! Today, we celebrate love and affection. This newsletter shares love with new 
employees and provides self-care tips. We want to know about your challenges in the working and 
learning environment. EH&S is hosting four in-person seminars on different campuses. Join us and 
share your thoughts!    
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In this Months Newsletter 
• We want to hear from you! Join us for an in-person seminar, hosted in 4 different campuses.

• CTS CTS 1st Floor Main auditorium: February 5 at 11 AM
• BBC MSB 105: February 6 at 11 AM
• MMC WC 130: February 8 at 1 PM
• EC EC 2300: February 8 at 11 AM

• Lab Safety Awareness Week is February 12-16, 2024: check out our webpage for more information, 
challenges, and upcoming events.

• Check out this fun video discussing basic laboratory safety:  
• Reminder! Emergency Wash unit inspections are ongoing. Keep all units easily accessible (no 

obstructions), report any issues, and ensure all occupants are trained on how and when to use them. 
• We discuss Tips for setting up and staying connected for new Lab Employees 
• Loving your Workspace: Ergonomic Tips.
• And Caring for your Mental Health. Need to talk?
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